Mary Pytel
Wvye Bridge
14 High Street
Ledbury

Re the current application for st Katherine’s Barn 04-04-19
To Whom It May Concern

| own the adjoining premises to St Katherine’s Barn and I have no
problems with the current application that is going through for Lynn

lones.

I gather there has been a complaint from a neighbour. 1 would just
like to say that from my experience this particular person has
caused me problems which involved having to call the police in the

past.

I would like to add my support to Lynn Jones with her application for
premises license.

Thank you

Yours faithfully
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